Steven SeEe

From: Lori Jaiswal <lj722@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 4:17 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support for Bill: H-5351

Dear Clerk, Steve,

I am writing to you in regards and support of the bill mentioned above. | was in complete shock when | heard of the
negotiation with dermatologists to turn away Med spas. These are trained, skilled and professional nurses that play an
important role in many lives. They are also very reasonably priced as opposed to doctors and dermatologists, who just
attach an unrealistic number, to their services, making it unaffordable for most to keep up with any of the services at all!
Limiting the availability of Med spas, will have a direct impact on so many, which, as a result, I'm sure will lead to other
issues.

| hope you reconsider these regulations and omission of med spas!

Sincerely,

Lori Jaiswal

880 Pippin Orchard Rd.
Cranston, RI1 02920
401-688-9472

Sent from my iPhone



